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 Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

 Coronavirus 

 

We are following Public Health England and DfE Guidance daily and are taking all the necessary 

hygiene precautions in our school.  Our school remains open.  If we are advised otherwise we will let 

you know immediately. 

 

In the meantime, if you develop a high temperature or persistent cough seek advise from health 

care professions and self-isolate for seven days. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms T Thornton 

Principal 


